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Cabinet  
23 November 2011 

 

Recommendations from Haverhill Area Working Party: 
27 October 2011 (Dec11/07) 

 
 

Cabinet Member: Cllr Anne Gower 
 

Chairman of the Working Party:  
Cllr Karen Richardson 

 
 
1. Welcome Signs for Haverhill (Agenda Item 6)  

 
RECOMMENDED:-  
 

That new Welcome Signs for Haverhill be provided within a 
budget limit of £5,000 allocated from the overall existing Haverhill 
Masterplan Feasibility budget. 

 
Haverhill has three Welcome Signs located at entrances to the town, but a view 
had previously been expressed that these are in need of updating and it will be 
desirable for Haverhill to have new Welcome Signs in keeping with its modernised 
image.  

On 27 October 2011, the Working Party received a presentation, which provided 
possible design options for new Welcome Signs. A specific budget of £5,000 was 
agreed at the meeting for the project, which would be allocated from the existing 
overall Haverhill Masterplan Feasibility budget.  Members considered that a 
number of these options should be developed into a detailed proposal for further 
consideration at a future meeting of the Working Party. 
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